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May 2018 MENNO-SIMONS 

COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

         Newsletter 

521 Cleardale Drive  
Bag 100 
Cleardale AB  T0H 3Y0  
Ph: (780) 685 -2340  
Fax: (780) 685 -3665  
Email: mennosimons@prsd.ab.ca 

IMPORTANT DATES  

April 30 ñMay 4      Education Week  

May 2  Hats On! For Mental Health  

May 2  GPRC Welcomes the North (tours of the    

 campus for high school students)  

May 3  Mitelka Folkloric Theatre  

May 3&4 Trades Camp 

May 5  Highway Clean-up  alternate date  May 12  

May 7  School Bus Driver Appreciation Day  

May 7ñ11  Mental Health Awareness Week  

May 8  School Council 4 pm 

May 10 Ascension Day 

May 12 Slam-Jam Tournament  

May 13 Motherõs Day 

May 18  No School in Lieu of P/T Interviews  

May 20, 21, 22  Pentecost  

May 21 Victoria Day  

May 23  Alberta Opera 9:30am  

May 23  Track Meet after lunch  

May 28  Jr High Field Trip  

May 30  P.A.R.T.Y. Program, Gr. 9 

May 1ñJune 30  Calling for nominations for 

Transportation Award of Excellence  

 

This has got to be one of the fastest snow melts on record. 

Two weeks ago we were making snow castles.  

There is one change in our calendar, the Track Meet needs to 

be on May 23 rather than May 29. We will have Alberta Opera 

in the morning and the track meet in the afternoon. We will be 

working to prepare students for the track meet events.  

All of our students were well prepared and did a very good job 

at our Declamation Contest and the next level up held at 

Worsley.  

Congratulations to all our public speakers. Our local winners 

were:       1st 

Gr. 1 Katelyn Zacharias  

Gr. 2  Rachel Fehr  

Gr. 3  Judy Dyck  

Gr. 4  Sabra Giesbrecht  

Gr. 5  Andrew Zacharias  

Gr. 6  Daniel Zacharias  

     2nd 

Kayla Krahn 

Michael Zacharias  

Phillip Zacharias  

Jacob Zacharias  

Jonathan Fehr  

James Zacharias  
Staff and students wore jerseys to show support for 

the victims of the Humboldt tragedy.   ~ Jan Stevenson  


